
From: Alex Millman [mailto:a.millman@nra.net.au]  

Sent: Monday, 6 November 2017 12:52 PM 
To: Chambers - Gooley DP 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: AM2015/2 - request for video link 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
With respect to the above matter, the NRA asks for a video link to be provided from the Brisbane 
Registry for the directions hearing on Tuesday 28 November 2017. We note that, given daylight 
savings, this would be for 9:00AM AEST.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Alexander Millman 

Senior Workplace Advisor 

National Retail Association  

www.nra.net.au 

  P| 07 3240 0100 F| 07 3240 0152 

P| 1800 738 245  
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